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th

 February 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This is just a reminder that the school cannot let a pupil leave the premises 

with anyone other than those who have parental responsibility for that child, 

unless we have had prior written permission. This includes those children in 

Key Stage 2 who walk home. 

 

If someone else will be collecting your child for any reason, or they are being 

allowed to walk home alone, please inform the school in writing with sufficient 

notice for the office to inform the class teacher. 

 

I am sure you will agree that the safety and security of our pupils must be 

paramount and we appreciate you help and understanding in helping us to 

achieve this. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Sue Fellows 

Headteacher 
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